
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Community Members! 
 
As we approach the close of another remarkable year, we wanted to take a moment to express 
our gratitude, as SMP Health - St. Andrew’s and the Foundation Department, we have been 
privileged to serve you, and together we have made significant strides towards fostering a 
healthier and stronger community.  This year has been filled with achievements that reflect our 
collective commitment to health.  From successful campaigns, health-awareness events, and 
community health initiatives, plus much more, we have witnessed the power of collaboration.  
The health and wellbeing of our community remains at the forefront of our mission, and we are 
committed to continue to strive to maintain the highest of services available to you.   
 
We extend our heartfelt appreciation to the dedicated volunteers and generous supporters 
who have contributed their time, resources, and expertise to our facility efforts.  Your 
commitment has played a vital role in the success of our programs, and we are profoundly 
grateful for your unwavering support.   
 
The St. Andrew’s Foundation department was established in May 1989 with the philosophy of 
providing support to the health center and its ability to meet the future health and wellness 
needs of the community and surrounding areas, today and tomorrow.  This time of year, the 
Foundation provides our supporters with some gift-giving opportunities, which helps our facility 
achieve these goals.  The Foundation is a 501(c)3 and will issue all supporters the appropriate 
documentation so that your donation may be tax exempt.  We would appreciate your support, 
through one, or all the following gift-giving opportunities:     
 
 ~Twice Blessed 
 ~Lights of Love 
 ~1913 Club 
 ~Cash donations to be utilized as needed or restricted by the donor.  
 ~Memorial donations to memorialize or honor of your loved one(s). 
 
*TWICE BLESSED CAMPAIGN is brought to us by Inspiritus Community Health Foundation 
(formerly known as St. Joseph’s).  This is an opportunity for St. Andrew’s to double our blessings 
during this campaign.  This year we will be utilizing these funds for purchasing new ADHA 
handicapped-accessible outdoor furniture.  These new pieces of furniture will help us provide 
our patients with a more inclusive, socially engaging environment while providing additional 
safety for our patients while they enjoy the outdoors during the nicer weather.    Those who 
donate from November 15-December 31, your gifts are eligible to be matched!   



To donate to this campaign, visit online at: inspiritnd.com/project/smp-health-st-
andrews-bottineau/ or contact Koni for more options.   

*LIGHTS OF LOVE is a program that has been ongoing for now 17 years, with the intent
to recognize your loved ones by purchasing a “string” of lights on our Christmas tree, in
their memory or honor.

_____$10 – White 
_____$25 – Red 
_____$50 – Green 
_____$100 – Gold 
In memory or Honor of: ______________________________________________ 
With Love From: ____________________________________________________ 

This check can be written out to St. Andrew’s Foundation, or by utilizing your credit card 
by contacting Koni at 228-9319.   

*1913 Club - This is in honor of the year that St. Andrew’s was founded.
_____$19.13 
_____$191.30 
_____$1913.00 
_____$Other  
Give easily to this campaign by texting 1913club to 76278 on your phone or online at 
1913club.givesmart.com, send a check to St. Andrew’s, or contact Koni at 228-9319 to 
use your credit card. 

The Foundation has been instrumental in providing financial support for the latest 
updates in the Clinic, Physical Therapy department, the Emergency Room renovation 
project, the blood bank refrigerator, and many other facility updates, just to name a 
few.   

In closing, we extend our warmest wishes for a joyous Christmas Season and a new year 
filled with health, happiness, and prosperity!  Thank you for being an essential part of 
our community and for contributing to the success and growth of  
SMP Health – St. Andrew’s!   

If you have any questions regarding any of the gift-giving options, please contact Koni 
Hahn at 701-228-9319.   

With much gratitude, 

Christopher R. Albertson Koni R. Hahn 
CEO/President  PR/Foundation Director 

Koni R. Hahn


